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TOPIC:     Boundary Changes for the following Middle Schools:  George Washington Middle 

School and Juan Roberto Ramirez Middle School effective 2024-2025 school year                                                     
 

  

SUBMITTED BY: Laida P. Benavides  OF:      Chief Finance Office 
 

APPROVED FOR TRANSMITTAL TO SCHOOL BOARD:  

DATE ASSIGNED FOR BOARD CONSIDERATION:   November 7, 2023 

 

 

INFORMATIONAL REPORT: 

 

 

Administration will present proposed boundary changes effective the 2024-2025 school year. These 

boundary changes are necessary due to the opening of Juan Roberto Middle School and will have an 

impact on the student population at George Washington Middle School.  

 

With the approval of the 2013 bond program, the District planned and has built a new middle school in 

the Mines Road area to alleviate George Washington Middle School who has a current enrollment of 

1,093 and has 20 portable classrooms (10 portable buildings) to accommodate this enrollment. 

 

Staff will invite the parents of those students affected with the proposed boundary changes to a meeting 

to be held during November at George Washington Middle School to explain the proposed boundaries 

for the new campus. 
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